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Current Status 
 

 

 

Activities/Milestones Completed 
- New hardware infrastructure built and installed – 4 servers/8 workstations 

- International Roll Call (IRC) completed first release of software to Legislative Branch 

- Rostrum modified to fit new workstations 

- SQL databases have been configured 

- Successful Oracle integration to LAWS database  

- New vote system application (xmLegislator) installed and configured 

- Display functionality working with Orders of Business 

Awareness Items 
- During April and May 2018, Legislative Services is working with Senate and House staff on implementation and 

configuration 

- IRC is scheduled to be on-site in June 2018 to finalize installation of the new software, including mock sessions on 

May 15 and June 15-21. 

- IRC to be on-site during portion of 2019 Legislative Session to ensure vote system functions correctly  

- Will seek funding for new digital vote boards in the 2020/2021 Interim 

Scope/Schedule Updates 
- The vote system is now all digital, except for the vote boards, which remain analog.  

- Estimated Schedule – (See attached page) 

Contact 
- Darrin McLean, Senior Business Analyst, email: dmclean@mt.gov, phone: (406) 444-0540 
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Vote System Timeline: 

 

 

10/1/2017 6/16/2018
11/1/2017 12/1/2017 1/1/2018 2/1/2018 3/1/2018 4/1/2018 5/1/2018 6/1/2018

2-Oct-17

Project Kickoff

10-Oct-17

Technical Architecture Review

14-Nov-17

Review Existing Code

15-Dec-17

Compile Base Software

12-Feb-18

Hardware Configuration

7-Mar-18

Oracle Integration

1-Apr-18

Display Controller Installation

1-Apr-18

Vote System Installation

5-Jun-18

User Testing/Mock Session

15-Jun-18

Project Close

28-Feb-18

User Requirements Testing

 


